
r
McGill University 

Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

17th February 1938

Dear Mr. Murrey,

lu tbe abe«»ce of the Principal aay I acknowledge 

ou Ma behalf your letter with regard to tLa proposeù broadcast 

ou the 10th Lurch. I presume that there is nothing that can 

be d>ne in tba séantim until the Prlnoi .tl returns, for as you 

know, under our fora of student self-gorerament it is entirely 

a student decision whether they feel they cîm broadcast as you 

surgest. Mr. Douglas will return to tba office next week.

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary.

Gladstone Murray, Iseq.,
General Manager,
Canadian broadcasting Corporation, 
Ottawa .


